Sept. 9, 1941

_ i | e
TO FACULTY MEMBERS OF THE PHYSICAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT

The meeting of all freshmen enrolling in physical education will be
held Saturdey morning, Sept. 13 at 9:30 in the lecture room of Blake

Hall, Deean Smith will address the group. I will preside at the
meeting and will intruduce each of the faculty members of our depart-

ment,

I hope you will respond with a short greeting to our new students,

Sincerely yours,

_ Director of Physiceal Educetion and Recreation
FCA/pe Varsity Basketball Coech



